
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
Re: Sweeping of Roads and Visitors Parking

The sweeping of the roads and visitors parking is scheduled for:
Thursday, May 11, 2023– 8:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.
 weather permitting
(Rain date:  the next dry business day)

To facilitate this work, all vehicles must be removed from Visitor’s Parking while the work is going on.  If you have any guests with vehicles in visitor parking, please ask them to remove their vehicles while work is in progress.  Their vehicle can be brought back onto the site after the work is completed.
Failure to have your guest move their vehicle from visitor parking will result in the clean-up being less effective.  There is also the possibility that their vehicle may be covered in dust, or affected by stones kicked up during the cleaning, etc.   Neither SKL, the Committee, the contractor nor Property Management will be liable for any damage to vehicles that are not moved from the site during sweeping.
It is recommended that residents keep all windows closed, as street sweeping can be dusty.   Also, if you are concerned about dust, etc. on your own vehicle, please move it from your driveway.
This work may be delayed if the weather is unsuitable.
Your co-operation and help in ensuring this cleanup is effective is appreciated.
The Committee
South Keys Landing

Managers: iCondo Property Management
48 Colonnade Road, Unit A311
Ottawa, Ontario K2E 7J6
Tel: 613-688-1407 Fax: 613-688-1407
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